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EYBA Regular Meeting Agenda

Parkview Community Hall, 9135 146 Street

Sunday April 18, 2010
	Participants:
	Shaun Pope
	Executive Director

	
	Marvin Washington
	President

	
	Chad Bowie
	Vice President / NW

	
	Lynn Hyska
	Treasure

	
	Erika Washington
	Secretary 

	
	Donna Haggstrom
	NEBA

	
	Brian Anstice
	SBA – Commissioner

	
	Darlene Anstice
	SBA

	
	Natalie Hoy
	SE Swarm

	
	Serge Froment
	Morinville

	
	Arden Spachynski
	St. Albert

	
	Omar R. Valdez
	Grovenor

	
	Barry Janzen
	Leduc

	
	Jeff Bath
	Parkview

	
	Al Lee
	Lansdowne

	
	Rick Nisbet
	Ermineskin

	
	Tim Walker
	Riverbend

	
	Doug Baker
	Greenfield / SW

	
	Connie Gilson
	Yellowbird

	
	Patti Barrett
	Go-Center

	
	Dave Dorwood
	Go-Center


	Regrets:
	Dorri Martin
	Glenora

	
	Paula Demay
	Scona

	
	Brad Coleman
	Willowby

	
	Graham Hogg
	Beaumont

	
	Chuck Hebert
	Wetaskiwin

	
	
	


1. Call to Order Welcome
1.1. Meeting called to order at 8:14 p.m.
2. Acceptance of Previous Minutes

2.1. Community Directors Meeting – November 22, 2009
2.2. Motion to accept by Nat Hoy / Darlene Anstice / carried
3. Additions Approval of Agenda
3.1. Add item 4.7 Go-Center commitment Motion to accept Serge Froment / Al Lee / carried.
4. Agenda Items

4.1. Go Center Update – Dave Dorwood presented an update on the Go-Centre.  The long term plan for the Go-Centre is youth basketball will not have to pay for gym rental times.  Patti Barrett presented the project cost of $40.8 million.  $5 million is needed to complete the construction project.  Questions were brought forward concerning the status of the Go-Center accounts, the Memorandum of Understanding between the Go-Center and the University, and facility scheduling.
4.2. Provincials – EYBA held provincials this year with a record number of teams.  Glenora was fined $800 for not supplying volunteers as required for Provincials.  Problems with getting game scores to Basketball Alberta were discussed.  It was also discussed when the optimum weekend is for next year provincials.
4.3. Coaches Policy Awareness Document (CPAD) – To help with coach education, every coach will have an open book review of questions to cover key policies in EYBA Coaches Handbook.  Next fall it will be a requirement for a coach to complete the review before their team will be scheduled for its 2nd round.
4.4. Spring League  - 91 teams in Spring League.  Only the champion of each division will get T-shirts.
4.5. Meetings for 2010/2011 Season – Joint Use gym allocation will be the end of June this year.  The first meeting for 2010-11 will be in August or September.  Let Shaun know as soon as possible when registration and A division tryouts will be for next year.
4.6. A – Division  - Going forward, there must be 4 teams in an A division for the division to exist.  There will be an A jamboree in the Fall to get interest in joining the A division.  Participation in the jamboree does not require team commitment to the A division.  The jamboree will be in coordination with EBOA to give inexperienced refs a chance to practice at a real game.

4.7. Go Center Commitment – EYBA has only paid $25,000 of the $50,000 commitment this year.  Discussion was around paying the remaining $25,000.  A meeting to discuss will be scheduled with the Go-Centre.

4.8. Medals – Consolation teams were erroneously given medals.  To prevent this issue in the future, all medal games will be scheduled in the same gym.  Engraving the medals was discussed.

4.9. Community Directors – Let Shaun know as soon as possible any changes to community directors.
5. Adjournment
5.1. Motion to adjourn by Darlene Anstice at 9:07 p.m.
